
 
 
 
 
 

NATIONAL STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP - 2023 
AT NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS, NEW DELHI – 110002 

 

REPLY SLIP 
 

NAME OF THE STATE: ________________________________________________ 
 
This is to inform you that the following officials from our State Association will attend the 
National Strategic Planning Workshop held at the National Headquarters, BSG from 11th to 15th 
March, 2023 as per the details given hereunder: - 
 

Sr. 
No. 

Name Designation Date of Arrival 
with time 

Date of Departure 
with time 

1 
    

2 
    

3 
    

4 
    

 
Date: 

Signature _________________________________ 
       

Name ____________________________________ 
 

Designation _______________________________ 
 
 
 
NOTE: The Reply Slip must be sent to National Headquarters on or before 24th February 2023. 
 
 
 

  
 


